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As an Oregon voter, wife of a high school teacher, and a new mom, I strongly support 

HB 3075-1. The rise in gun violence, especially in our schools, is deeply concerning 

to me. I urge the committee to pass this bill without delay so that when the court's 

stay is lifted, Measure 114 can be fully implemented immediately. We passed 

Measure 114 years ago to reduce gun violence and protect our children and 

educators. It's past time to take action and begin saving lives- this issue is too 

important to delay further.  


